Gertrude Bell A Biography
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
gertrude bell a biography by online. You might not require more period to spend
to go to the book initiation as without difficulty as search for them. In some
cases, you likewise attain not discover the pronouncement gertrude bell a
biography that you are looking for. It will unquestionably squander the time.
However below, next you visit this web page, it will be in view of that
unquestionably easy to acquire as well as download lead gertrude bell a
biography
It will not consent many become old as we accustom before. You can do it even
if discharge duty something else at home and even in your workplace. as a
result easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we offer under as
competently as review gertrude bell a biography what you like to read!

Gertrude Bell Susan Goodman 1985 During her lifetime the name of Gertrude Bell
evoked rich images of the exotic and mysterious Arab world. But her fame faded
and now she is remembered only as a friend and colleague of T.E. Lawrence. She
was an intrepid traveller, journeying alone through the deserts of the Middle
East or scaling testing peaks in the Swiss Alps. Later, as a British political
officer in Baghdad, where she died and is buried, she was able to play a
considerable role in determining the future of Mesopotamia, later to be called
Iraq.
A Museum in Baghdad Hannah Khalil 2019-12-31 This is about my responsibility.
Doing what is right. Being where I'm needed. I've started a job and I must
finish it. I owe it to the people of Iraq. In 1926, the nation of Iraq is in
its infancy, and British archaeologist Gertrude Bell is founding a museum in
Baghdad. In 2006, Ghalia Hussein is attempting to reopen the museum after
looting during the war. Decades apart, these two women share the same goals: to
create a fresh sense of unity and nationhood, to make the world anew through
the museum and its treasures. But in such unstable times, questions remain. Who
is the museum for? Whose culture are we preserving? And why does it matter when
people are dying? A story of treasured history, desperate choices and the
remarkable Gertrude Bell. This edition of Hannah Khalil's epic new play was
published to coincide with the world premiere at the RSC's The Other Place in
2019.
Queen of the Desert Georgina Howell 2015-01-15 Archaeologist, spy, Arabist,
linguist, author, poet, photographer, mountaineer and nation builder, Gertrude
Bell was born in 1868 into a world of privilege and plenty, but she turned her
back on all that for her passion for the Arab peoples, becoming the architect
of the independent kingdom of Iraq and seeing its first king Faisal safely onto
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the throne in 1921. Queen of the Desert is her story, vividly told and
impeccably researched, drawing on Gertrude's own writings, both published and
unpublished. Previously published as Daughter of the Desert, this is a
compelling portrait of a woman who transcended the restrictions of her class
and age and in so doing created a remarkable and enduring legacy. 'What a great
Oscar-laden biopic this will make ...the combination of epic scenes and
personal drama makes Georgina Howell's saga a winner' Daily Express 'Howell
sketches in the gradations of colour and emotion that have been lacking in
hitherto monochrome accounts of Bell's life ... Exemplary' Sunday Times
'Riveting ... few women have had a life more worth reading about.' Diana
Athill, Literary Review
Kingmakers: The Invention of the Modern Middle East Shareen Blair Brysac
2009-10-12 A brilliant narrative history tracing today’s troubles back to the
grandiose imperial overreach of Great Britain and the United States. Kingmakers
is the gripping story of how the modern Middle East came to be, as told through
the lives of the Britons and Americans who shaped it. Some are famous (Lawrence
of Arabia and Gertrude Bell); others infamous (Harry St. John Philby, father of
Kim); some forgotten (Sir Mark Sykes, Israel’s godfather, and A. T. Wilson, the
territorial creator of Iraq). All helped enthrone rulers in a region whose very
name is an Anglo-American invention. The aim of this engrossing characterdriven narrative is to restore to life the colorful figures who gave us the
Middle East in which Americans are enmeshed today.
Iraq Liora Lukitz 2005-07-05 The 1990-1991 crisis in the Middle East and the
disturbances that followed, threw the deep-seated divisions within the Iraqi
population into focus. This book examines the complexities of the internal
cultural, political and religious conflict within the modern state of Iraq.
Review of the Civil Administration of Mesopotamia Iraq. Civil Commissioner 1920
This paper gives an account of the civil administration of Mesopotamia during
the British military occupation, that is to say, down to the summer of the
present year (1920), when, a Mandate for Mesopotamia having being accepted by
Great Britain, steps were being taken for the early establishment of an Arab
Government. His Majesty's Government called for a report on this diificult
period from the Acting Civil Commissioner, who entrusted the preparation of it
to Miss Gertrude L. Bell C.B.E. (India Office, 3rd December 1920)
The Autobiography of Alice B. Toklas Illustrated Gertrude Stein 2020-03-03 An
illustrated edition of Gertrude Stein's most well-known work, The Autobiography
of Alice B. Toklas, bursting with the bright, sophisticated, and fanciful
images of artist Maira Kalman Considered one of the richest and most irreverent
biographies in history, The Autobiography of Alice B. Toklas was written by
Gertrude Stein in the style and voice of her life partner, Alice B. Toklas.
Published in 1933 and narrated by Alice, this autobiography begins with her
initial move to France in 1907, the day after which she meets Gertrude,
sparking a relationship that lasts for nearly four decades. Recounting the
vibrant and literary life the two make for themselves among the Parisian avantgertrude-bell-a-biography
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garde, Alice opens the doors to the prominent salons they held in their home at
rue de Fleurus, hosting fellow expatriate American writers such as Ernest
Hemingway, T. S. Eliot, and Ezra Pound as well as artists Pablo Picasso, Henri
Matisse, and Man Ray, and speaks of the twilight of the Paris belle epoque. In
this edition, the wildly talented Maira Kalman brings this glittering Parisian
world to life, and celebrates Stein and Toklas in vivid color. Her whimsical
and inimitable illustrations complement the wit and humor of Stein’s narrative,
and elevate the exciting intrigues of these famous women and their friends.
Inviting readers to experience this book in a completely new way, the
illustrated edition of The Autobiography of Alice B. Toklas will prompt a
contemporary reading of this cherished and singular classic.
Queen of the Desert Fergus Mason 2014-03-30 T.E. Lawrence is often credited
with bringing diplomacy to the Middle East; in the shadows of every great man
you will often find an even greater woman. In Lawrence’s case, that woman’s
name was Gertrude Bell. In a time when women didn't go to school, Bell did; in
a time when women didn't join the army, Bell secured a job at the Army
Intelligence Headquarters in Cairo; she spoke Arabic, Persian, French and
German. She knew the Middle Eastern terrain and culture better than almost any
Westerner of her time. In a male driven world, Bell managed to become one of
the greatest policy makers the world has ever known; without her, the Middle
East might very well be a much different place, and her influence in the
territory gave her the nickname "Queen of the Desert." This biography tells the
extraordinary story of one of the most adventurous and fascinating women you
will ever encounter.
Passionate Nomad Jane Fletcher Geniesse 2010-07-21 A New York Times Notable
Book • Finalist for the PEN/Martha Albrand Award for First Nonfiction “Highly
readable biography . . . The woman who emerges from these pages is a complex
figure—heroic, driven . . . and entirely human.”—Richard Bernstein, The New
York Times Passionate Nomad captures the momentous life and times of Freya
Stark with precision, compassion, and marvelous detail. Hailed by The Times of
London as “the last of the Romantic Travellers” upon her death in 1993, Freya
Stark combined unflappable bravery, formidable charm, fearsome intellect, and
ferocious ambition to become the twentieth century’s best-known woman traveler.
Digging beneath the mythology, Geniesse uncovers a complex, controversial, and
quixotic woman whose indomitable spirit was forged by contradictions: a child
of privilege, Stark grew up in near poverty; yearning for formal education, she
was largely self-taught; longing for love, she consistently focused on the
wrong men. Despite these hardships, Stark’s astonishing career spanned more
than sixty years, during which she produced twenty-two books that sealed her
reputation as a consummate woman of letters. This edition includes a new
Epilogue by the author that, citing newly discovered evidence, calls into
question the circumstances of Stark’s birth and adds new insight into this
adventurous and lively personality. Praise for Passionate Nomad “Passionate
Nomad is a work of nonfiction that reads and sings with the drama and lilt of a
fine novel. The story of Freya Stark is stunning, inspiring, sad, funny,
unique, and moving. Jane Fletcher Geniesse tells it straight, but with a care
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for delicious detail and a sympathy for the characters that make this a truly
special book.”—Jim Lehrer “Passionate Nomad supplies a fascinating individual
thread in the tapestry of twentiethcentury Middle Eastern history. . . .
[Geniesse] has achieved, in the end, an admirable focus, at once critical and
sympathetic. . . . For all Stark’s unresolved contradictions, . . . her
distinction as a latter-day woman of letters survives.”—The New York Times Book
Review “Compulsively readable . . . [Geniesse] has done a thorough job recreating the life of a woman many consider to be the last of the great romantic
travelers.”—The Plain Dealer (Cleveland)
Seven Pillars of Wisdom Thomas Edward Lawrence 1997 Written between 1919 and
1926, this text tells of the campaign aganist the Turks in the Middle East,
encompassing gross acts of cruelty and revenge, ending in a welter of stink and
corpses in a Damascus hospital.
Amurath to Amurath Gertrude Lowthian Bell 1924
The Desert and the Sown Gertrude Lowthian Bell 1907
Dido Elizabeth Belle: A Biography Fergus Mason 2014-05-04 Dido Elizabeth Belle
was born in 1761. It would be nearly 100 years before slavery was abolished.
The date would be of little importance if not for one important factor: Belle's
father was white, but her mother was African. It was an unthinkable act for the
time, and Belle's life was destined for only bad things. But remarkably bad
things did not happen. Belle was sent to live with her uncle, the Earl of
Mansfield; here she was raised as a free woman and given the same privileged
upbringing as her cousins. This book tells the inspiring true story of Dido
Elizabeth Belle, and how the life of a woman most people have never heard
helped pave the way for future change.
Gertrude Bell and Iraq Charles Tripp 2017-04-13 This is a major re-evaluation
of the life and legacy of Gertrude Lowthian Bell (1868-1926), the renowned
scholar, explorer, writer, archaeologist, and British civil servant. The book
examines Gertrude Bell's role in shaping British policy in the Middle East in
the first part of the 20th century, her views of the cultures and peoples of
the region, and her unusual position as a woman occupying a senior position in
the British imperial administration. It focuses particularly on her involvement
in Iraq and the part she played in the establishment of the Iraqi monarchy and
the Iraqi state. In addition, the book examines her interests in Iraq's ancient
past. She was instrumental in drawing up Iraq's first Antiquities Law in 1922
and in the foundation of the Iraq Museum in 1923. Gertrude Bell refused to be
constrained by the expectations of the day, and was able to succeed in a man's
world of high politics and diplomacy. She remains a controversial figure,
however, especially in the context of the founding of the modern state of Iraq.
Does she represent a more innocent age when the country was born out of the
remnants of the Ottoman Empire, or does she personify the attitudes and
decisions that have created today's divided Middle East? The volume's authors
bring new insights to these questions.
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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In Search of Kings and Conquerors Lisa Cooper 2016-01-28 At the height of her
career, Bell journeyed into the heart of the Middle East retracing the steps of
the ancient rulers who left tangible markers of their presence in the form of
castles, palaces, mosques, tombs and temples. Among the many sites she visited
were Ephesus, Binbirkilise and Carchemish in modern-day Turkey as well as
Ukhaidir, Babylon and Najaf within the borders of modern Iraq. Lisa Cooper here
explores Bell's achievements, emphasizing the tenacious, inquisitive side of
her extraordinary personality, the breadth of her knowledge and her overall
contribution to the archaeology of the Middle East. Featuring many of Bell's
own photographs, this is a unique portrait of a remarkable life.
Gertrude Bell H. V. F. Winstone 2008-09-01
Oblivion or Glory David Stafford 2019-10-29 An engaging and original account of
1921, a pivotal year for Churchill that had a lasting impact on his political
and personal legacy “Important . . . Its power lies in a vivid re-creation not
only of Churchill’s public roles but also his private life—of good fortune but
also family tragedy.”—Paul Bew, Wall Street Journal After the tragic
consequences of his involvement in the catastrophic Dardanelles Campaign of
World War I, Churchill’s political career seemed over. He was widely regarded
as little more than a bombastic and unpredictable buccaneer until, in 1921, an
unexpected inheritance heralded a series of events that laid the foundations
for his future success. Renowned Churchill scholar David Stafford delves into
the statesman’s life in 1921, the year in which his political career revived.
From his political negotiations in the Anglo-Irish treaty that created the
Irish Free State to his tumultuous relationship with his "wild cousin" Clare
Sheridan, sculptor of Lenin and subject of an MI5 investigation, this broad
account explores the nuances of Churchill’s private and public lives. This is
an engaging portrait of this overlooked yet pivotal year in the great man’s
life.
Queen of the Desert Georgina Howell 2015-03-01 Archaeologist, spy, Arabist,
linguist, author, poet, photographer, mountaineer and nation builder, Gertrude
Bell was born in 1868 into a world of privilege and plenty, but she turned her
back on all that for her passion for the Arab peoples, becoming the architect
of the independent kingdom of Iraq and seeing its first king Faisal safely onto
the throne in 1921. Queen of the Desert is her story, vividly told and
impeccably researched, drawing on Gertrude's own writings, both published and
unpublished. Previously published as Daughter of the Desert, this is a
compelling portrait of a woman who transcended the restrictions of her class
and age and in so doing created a remarkable and enduring legacy.
Tales from the Queen of the Desert Gertrude Bell 2015-02 A woman far ahead of
her time, Gertrude gained a first from Oxford at a time when very few subjects
were even open to women. She went on to take an active interest in politics
before embarking on her one-woman travels across the Middle East. She
chronicled her journeys through Iraq, Persia, Syria and beyond and her
important diplomatic work, with characteristic wit and incisiveness.
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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Lawrence of Arabia Malcolm Brown 2005 A captivating visual biography of the
first modern celebrity, told through his own photographs, desert paintings,
drawings and ephemera, all supported by quotations from his own mesmerizing
first-hand account of his experiences. Published to accompany a major
exhibition at Londons Imperial War Museum opening in October 2005, this
lavishly illustrated book takes us inside the mind of a man of extraordinary
energy, ability and charisma.
Gertrude Bell Harry Victor Frederick Winstone 1978 Adventurer, archaeologist
and arabist, Gertrude Bell cut a unique figure in the turbulent politics of the
Middle East during World War I and its aftermath. This biography offers an
insight into the life and times of one of the 20th century's most extraordinary
women.
Poems from the Divan of Hafiz Gertrude Lowthian Bell 2021-02-20 "He fears
nothing. He sees too far, he sees throughout; such is the only man I wish to
see or be...Hafiz is a poet for poets." Emerson. In Islamic cultures of the
Middle East, a Divan - or a Diwan - is a collection of poems by one author.
Hafiz is one of the most celebrated Persian poets. He was acclaimed throughout
the Islamic world during his lifetime, and his works are now regarded as a
pinnacle of Persian literature. His mystical poetry has been inspirational for
poets of all cultures influencing early European Romantics including Schiller
and Goethe. Hafiz "is considered by many to be one of the seven literary
wonders of the world.
Bell of the Desert Alan Gold 2017-06-06 She was the most celebrated adventurer
of her day, the brains behind Lawrence of Arabia, an adviser to kings and
desert sheikhs, and the British government’s secret weapon in WWI in the
campaign against the Turks. A brilliant academic, mountaineer, explorer,
linguist, politician, and towering literary figure, Gertrude Bell is the most
significant unsung heroine of the twentieth century. Told as a biographical
narrative of history, Alan Gold’s meticulously researched novel accurately
opens history’s pages on a peerless woman who broke all molds on how Victorian
women were supposed to behave—socially, intellectually, and physically. Guiding
the events of the day in open, sanctioned diplomacy and adventure all across
the Middle East, her influence on the men at the vanguard of history, and her
unparalleled skill in sculpting the pathways and influences of the English,
French, and Arab allies on the region, all lead to perhaps her greatest
achievement: single-handedly creating today’s Iraq. For the first time
paperback, experience the harrowing story of this extraordinary woman who most
determinedly fashioned the Arab world as we know it today.
Desert Queen Janet Wallach 1999 Recounts the life of the adventurer who helped
create the modern Middle East
Babylon Paul Kriwaczek 2012-03-27 Civilization was born eight thousand years
ago, between the floodplains of the Tigris and Euphrates rivers, when migrants
from the surrounding mountains and deserts began to create increasingly
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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sophisticated urban societies. In the cities that they built, half of human
history took place. In Babylon, Paul Kriwaczek tells the story of Mesopotamia
from the earliest settlements seven thousand years ago to the eclipse of
Babylon in the sixth century BCE. Bringing the people of this land to life in
vibrant detail, the author chronicles the rise and fall of power during this
period and explores the political and social systems, as well as the technical
and cultural innovations, which made this land extraordinary. At the heart of
this book is the story of Babylon, which rose to prominence under the Amorite
king Hammurabi from about 1800 BCE. Even as Babylon's fortunes waxed and waned,
it never lost its allure as the ancient world's greatest city. Engaging and
compelling, Babylon reveals the splendor of the ancient world that laid the
foundation for civilization itself.
Breaking Ground Getzel M. Cohen 2010-06-02 "At the close of the Victorian era,
two generations of intrepid women abandoned Grand Tour travel for the rigors of
archaeological expeditions, shining the light of scientific exploration on Old
World antiquity. Breaking Ground highlights the remarkable careers of twelve
pioneers-a compelling narrative of personal, social, intellectual, and
historical achievement." -Claire Lyons, The Getty Museum "Behind these
pioneering women lie a wide range of fascinating and inspiring life stories.
Though each of their tales is unique, they were all formidable scholars whose
important contributions changed the field of archaeology. Kudos to the authors
for making their stories and accomplishments known to us all!" -Jodi Magness,
University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill This book presents twelve fascinating
women whose contributions to the development and progress of Old World
archaeology---in an area ranging from Italy to Mesopotamia---have been
immeasurable. Each essay in this collection examines the life of a pioneer
archaeologist in the early days of the discipline, tracing her path from
education in the classics to travel and exploration and eventual international
recognition in the field of archaeology. The lives of these women may serve as
models both for those interested in gender studies and the history of
archaeology because in fact, they broke ground both as women and as
archaeologists. The interest inherent in these biographies will reach well
beyond defined disciplines and subdisciplines, for the life of each of these
exciting and accomplished individuals is an adventure story in itself
Desert Queen Janet Wallach 2010-11-30 This “richly textured biography” (Chicago
Tribune) inspired the mesmerizing documentary, Letters from Baghdad, soon to
air on public television. Here is the story of Gertrude Bell, who explored,
mapped, and excavated the Arab world throughout the early twentieth century.
Recruited by British intelligence during World War I, she played a crucial role
in obtaining the loyalty of Arab leaders, and her connections and information
provided the brains to match T. E. Lawrence's brawn. After the war, she played
a major role in creating the modern Middle East and was, at the time,
considered the most powerful woman in the British Empire. In this masterful
biography, Janet Wallach shows us the woman behind these achievements–a woman
whose passion and defiant independence were at odds with the confined and
custom-bound England she left behind. Too long eclipsed by Lawrence, Gertrude
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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Bell emerges at last in her own right as a vital player on the stage of modern
history, and as a woman whose life was both a heartbreaking story and a grand
adventure.
Biographical Memoirs National Academy of Sciences 2000-12-13 Biographic Memoirs
Volume 78 contains the biographies of deceased members of the National Academy
of Sciences and bibliographies of their published works. Each biographical
essay was written by a member of the Academy familiar with the professional
career of the deceased. For historical and bibliographical purposes, these
volumes are worth returning to time and again.
Gertrude Bell and Iraq Paul Thomas Collins 2017 "This is a major re-evaluation
of the life and legacy of Gertrude Lowthian Bell (1868-1926), the renowned
scholar, explorer, writer, archaeologist, and British civil servant. The book
examines Gertrude Bell's role in shaping British policy in the Middle East in
the first part of the 20th century, her views of the cultures and peoples of
the region, and her unusual position as a woman occupying a senior position in
the British imperial administration. It focuses particularly on her involvement
in Iraq and the part she played in the establishment of the Iraqi monarchy and
the Iraqi state. In addition, the book examines her interests in Iraq's ancient
past. She was instrumental in drawing up Iraq's first Antiquities Law in 1922
and in the foundation of the Iraq Museum in 1923. Gertrude Bell refused to be
constrained by the expectations of the day, and was able to succeed in a man's
world of high politics and diplomacy. She remains a controversial figure,
however, especially in the context of the founding of the modern state of Iraq.
Does she represent a more innocent age when the country was born out of the
remnants of the Ottoman Empire, or does she personify the attitudes and
decisions that have created today's divided Middle East? The volume's authors
bring new insights to these questions" -- Provided by publisher's website.
Poems From the Divan of Hafiz 14th Cent Hafiz 2018-10-12 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Hero Michael Korda 2012-03-01 Michael Korda's Hero is an epic biography of the
mysterious,Englishman whose daring exploits made him an object of intense
fascination, known the world over as 'Lawrence of Arabia. An Oxford Scholar and
archaeologist, T.E. Lawrence was sent to Cairo as an intelligence officer in
1916 and vanished into the desert in 1917. He united and led the Arab tribes to
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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defeat the Turks and eventually capture Damascus, an adventure he recorded in
the classic Seven Pillars of Wisdom.
The Passionate Spies John Harte 2021-10-05 The modern Middle East was shaped in
conflict between local tribes and Western powers that had crushing, mechanized
armies and entitled, obtuse leaders. Against this dense wall of real-politik,
three British spies threw the power of their idealism and their belief in the
humanity of Arabs. They succeeded in some ways, yet paid a price: two took
their own lives. The third raised a son who became a notorious double agent:
Kim Philby.
Safar Nameh, Persian Pictures. a Book of Travel Gertrude Bell 2017-10-21 The
Most Popular Children Picture book for all readers, especially for kids.
Dreamers of the Day Mary Doria Russell 2008-03-11 A schoolteacher still reeling
from the tragedies of the Great War and the influenza epidemic travels to the
Middle East in this memorable and passionate novel “Marvelous . . . a stirring
story of personal awakening set against the background of a crucial moment in
modern history.”—The Washington Post Agnes Shanklin, a forty-year-old
schoolteacher from Ohio, has come into a modest inheritance that allows her to
take the trip of a lifetime to Egypt and the Holy Land. Arriving at the
Semiramis Hotel just as the 1921 Cairo Peace Conference convenes, she is freed
for the first time from her mother’s withering influence and finds herself
being wooed by a handsome, mysterious German. At the same time, Agnes—with her
plainspoken American opinions—is drawn into the company of Winston Churchill,
T. E. Lawrence, and Lady Gertrude Bell, who will, in the space of a few days,
redraw the world map to create the modern Middle East. As they change history,
Agnes too will find her own life transformed forever. With prose as graceful
and effortless as a seductive float down the Nile, Mary Doria Russell
illuminates the long, rich history of the Middle East with a story that
brilliantly elucidates today’s headlines.
Gertrude Bell H. V. F. Winstone 2004 "I don't care to be in London much. I like
Baghdad, and I like Iraq. It's the real East, and it is stirring; things are
happening here, and the romance of it all touches and absorbs me." So wrote
Gertrude Bell, as she reflected on the path she had chosen in life. Adventurer,
archaeologist, and Arabist, Bell cut a unique figure in the turbulent politics
of the Middle East during the First World War and its aftermath. This book will
appeal to all those keen to gain a real understanding of the history behind the
headlines in Iraq, and an insight into the life and times of one of the
twentieth century's most extraordinary women."--Publisher.
A Quest in the Middle East Liora Lukitz 2014-02-27 Gertrude Bell was a
commanding figure: scholar, linguist, archaeologist, traveler and
'orientalist'. A remarkable woman in male-dominated Edwardian society, she
shunned convention by eschewing marriage and family for an academic career and
extensive traveling. But her private life was marred by the tragedy,
vulnerability and frustration that were key to her quest both for a British
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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dominated Middle East and relief from the torture of her romantic failures.
Through her vivid writings, she brought the Arab world alive for countless
Britons. Alongside T.E. Lawrence, she was hugely instrumental in the post-war
reconfiguration of the Arab states in the Middle East. In Iraq she became
friend and confidante of the new King Faisal, and a prime mover in drawing up
the country's boundaries and establishing a constitutional monarchy there, with
its parliament, civil service and legal system. She was influential in creating
the state which had all the trappings of independence while remaining a virtual
British colony. The legacy of her work is still being played out in the
conflicts of today. Yet behind her public success was a backdrop of personal
passions, desires and the relationships that drove this extraordinary woman.
Embroiled in an unsuccessful love affair with Charles Doughty-Wylie, a married
man, she found peace in the solitude of the desert. But the seemingly
intractable problems of the newly independent Iraq led her to write of the
'weariness of it all'. Shortly afterwards she took her own life with a lethal
dose of sleeping pills. Using previously unseen sources, including Gertude
Bell's own diaries and letters, Lukitz provides a deeper political and personal
biography of this influential character.
The Arab of Mesopotamia Gertrude Bell 2016-07-12 One very determined woman
incontestably held her own and more with the great figures of the Middle East
in the early twentieth century. That was Gertrude Bell. Highly strung,
petulant, aggressive, and gossipy, she occasionally provided tea but rarely
sympathy to the extraordinary group of British imperial administrators whose
adventures centered on Basra at the head of the Gulf in 1914-1916. Not enough
has been made of the Barra cabal as a group rather than individuals. Nor have
the machinations of the 'Basra gang' had the attention given to figures such as
Lawrence of Arabia and General Allenby, individuals who when all is said and
done were not deeply involved in Gulf and Iraqi affairs. The Arab of
Mesopotamia is a collection of once confidential briefing papers that Bell
helped to produce for British army officers new to the Mesopotamian theater,
published in Basra by a military printer. The tone confirms views that Gertrude
Bell and her colleagues were interested in the possibility of playing on the
world stage and wanted quiet in the shaikhdoms while they pursued notions of a
Middle East empire that would rival the Indian empire. Heady plans were made
for an Imperial service that would include Arabia, Iraq, the Trans-Jordan, and
even the Sudan. While exiting, this 'mega outlook' was opposed to Arab
concerns. The apotheosis for Bell was reached in 1921 when Winston Churchill
called a famous meet- ing of forty Middle East experts in Cairo. The conference
photography shows her as the lone woman. Secreted in the Semiramis Hotel, she
and the other 'forty thieves' laid out policies whose failures (and Lawrence's
disillusionment) are well known. Therein lies the tragedy of her life, perhaps
more of a tragedy that than of Lawrence. Almost none of the undertakings to the
Arabs to which she was an enthusiastic participant were realized. There were a
number of these promises, although they were less publicized than those made in
the famous McMahon letters. For example, the assurances at the 1916 durbar at
Kuwait were equally dishonored: the shaikh of Kuwait received a CSI and Ibn
Saud got the KCIE along with pledges that with the defeat of the Turks: "The
gertrude-bell-a-biography
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dream of Arab unity ... has been brought nearer fulfillment than dreams are
wont to come, but the role of presiding genius has been recast." Instead of an
Arabian viceregality that would justify the wonderful title of 'Viceroys of the
Gulf, ' or of a 'final' resolution of the region's conflicts, British Imperial
administration be- tween the world wars became a long and unsatisfactory
interlude in which little was accom- plished. Hobson remarks in Imperialism
about the use of 'masked worlds' and an Imperial Genius for inconsistency:
"Most of the men who have misled ... have first been obliged to mis- lead
themselves." This was the case with Gertrude Bell, who committed suicide in
1926. After she and her friends departed the scene, the air went out if the
balloon, and the 'countervailing disadvantages' of being misled became apparent
to the Arabs. This little-known book is one key to heady days at Basra when the
Middle East empire seemed likely.
Improbable Women William Woods Cotterman 2013-10-22 Zenobia was the thirdcentury Syrian queen who rebelled against Roman rule. Before Emperor Aurelian
prevailed against her forces, she had seized almost one-third of the Roman
Empire. Today, her legend attracts thousands of visitors to her capital,
Palmyra, one of the great ruined cities of the ancient world. In the nineteenth
and early twentieth centuries, during the time of Ottoman rule, travel to the
Middle East was almost impossible for Westerners. That did not stop five daring
women from abandoning their conventional lives and venturing into the heart of
this inhospitable region. Improbable Women explores the lives of Hester
Stanhope, Jane Digby, Isabel Burton, Gertrude Bell, and Freya Stark, narrating
the story of each woman’s pilgrimage to Palmyra to pay homage to the warrior
queen. Although the women lived in different time periods, ranging from the
eighteenth century to the mid–twentieth century, they all had middle- to upperclass British backgrounds and overcame great societal pressures to pursue their
independence. Cotterman situates their lives against a backdrop of the Middle
Eastern history that was the setting for their adventures. Divided into six
sections, one devoted to Zenobia and one on each of the five women, Improbable
Women is a fascinating glimpse into the experiences and characters of these
intelligent, open-minded, and free-spirited explorers.
Father Jacques Marquette Susan Sales Harkins 2020-02-11 A short biography of
the French missionary who explored the northern extreme of the Mississippi
River to see if it was the Northwest Passage
Gertrude Bell Georgina Howell 2010-04-01 A marvelous tale of an adventurous
life of great historical import She has been called the female Lawrence of
Arabia, which, while not inaccurate, fails to give Gertrude Bell her due. She
was at one time the most powerful woman in the British Empire: a nation
builder, the driving force behind the creation of modern-day Iraq. Born in 1868
into a world of privilege, Bell turned her back on Victorian society, choosing
to read history at Oxford and going on to become an archaeologist, spy,
Arabist, linguist, author (of Persian Pictures, The Desert and the Sown, and
many other collections), poet, photographer, and legendary mountaineer (she
took off her skirt and climbed the Alps in her underclothes). She traveled the
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globe several times, but her passion was the desert, where she traveled with
only her guns and her servants. Her vast knowledge of the region made her
indispensable to the Cairo Intelligence Office of the British government during
World War I. She advised the Viceroy of India; then, as an army major, she
traveled to the front lines in Mesopotamia. There, she supported the creation
of an autonomous Arab nation for Iraq, promoting and manipulating the election
of King Faisal to the throne and helping to draw the borders of the fledgling
state. Gertrude Bell, vividly told and impeccably researched by Georgina
Howell, is a richly compelling portrait of a woman who transcended the
restrictions of her class and times, and in so doing, created a remarkable and
enduring legacy. " ... there’s never a dull moment in the peerless life of this
trailblazing character." - Kirkus Reviews
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